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=================================================== 

1. Merry Christmas  

=================================================== 

We wish you happy and peaceful holidays and a good start into the New Year! 

 

=================================================== 

2. Evaluation of lectures and seminars using EvaSys 

=================================================== 

The registration system for evaluating lectures and seminars of the winter semester 2924/25 is open 

until 15 January 2025. 

https://www.qsl.uni-wuppertal.de/de/evaluation-und-befragungen/evasys-

lehrveranstaltungsevaluation/anmeldung-einer-lvb/ 
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=================================================== 

3. Enrolling students in Moodle courses via StudiLöwe 

=================================================== 

From next summer semester, it is possible to enrol students in a Moodle course if they were 

admitted to the respective course in StudiLöwe. This requires an additional information to the title of 

the respective parallel group in StudiLöwe. 

Detailed instructions can be found in the Moodle help section under the following link: https://uni-

w.de/akhah  

 

=================================================== 

4. Lecturers: Teaching workshop Sustainability Kick-Off on 07 January 2025 

=================================================== 

All lecturers of the University of Wuppertal are cordially invited to the University’s Guest House on 

campus Freudenberg to discuss ideas on how our competencies can be combined and sustainability 

can be established as part of the teaching process. Ideas for creating and exchanging specific 

materials, the organisation of further training courses or the designing of interdisciplinary teaching, 

etc. are discussed within the framework of the teaching workshop. 

Registration by email until 18 December nachhaltigkeit@uni-wuppertal.de (Julia Schumacher) 

 

=================================================== 

5. Library: Survey on demand planning and opening hours during Christmas break  

=================================================== 

The University Library would like to get to know your needs better in order to be able to better 

evaluate, adequately plan and implement the range of reading and working spaces. 

We therefore kindly ask you to take part in the survey (5min)! 

https://umfrage.uni-wuppertal.de/index.php/637861?lang=de (in German available only) 

Opening hours during Christmas break: 

https://www.bib.uni-wuppertal.de/en/visiting/opening-hours/ 

 

=================================================== 

6. Students: FISU World University Games 2025 – Become a volunteer! 

=================================================== 

The Olympic Games for students, the Rhine-Ruhr FISU World University Games, will take place from 

16 to 27 July 2025. Apply now as a volunteer and look behind the scenes of a multi-sport event. You 

can work in 26 different areas: https://rhineruhr2025.com/en/volunteer 
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Please enter our university code “BUW” when registering for the event.  

A seminar on the World University Games and volunteering at major sporting events is scheduled for 

the summer semester 2025. By participating in this seminar, students can earn credit points in the 

compulsory elective courses (Optionalbereich) of the Two-subject Bachelor of Arts degree 

programme in connection with their volunteer work. 

Please note that as of now it is already mandatory to register as a volunteer using the university-

specific code ‘BUW’!  

Contact person at the Uniiversity Sports: Mr Philipp Huege (huege@uni-wuppertal.de) 

 

=================================================== 

7. University:Future Festival 2025: Call for Participation 

=================================================== 

The Call for Participation of the University:Future Festival 2025 from 13. to 15. Mai 2025 is open until 

20 January 2025. The U:FF25 has “/imagine” as its motto and offers the opportunity to discuss  topics 

like AI, Future Skills, didactics and strategic processes. 

https://festival.hfd.digital/en/ 

 

==================================================== 

This Newsletter is permanently available: https://www.qsl.uni-

wuppertal.de/de/aktuelles/newsletter-des-prorektors/ 

 

You can find more information on our social media sites:  

www.facebook.com/uni.wuppertal  

www.instagram.com/uni.wuppertal  

https://twitter.com/uni_wuppertal  

www.linkedin.com/school/buw  

  

Prof. Dr. Susanne Buch 

Vice-Rector for Teaching and Studies 

University of Wuppertal 

Tel. +49 202 439 2217 
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